
To All Concerned Bangla speaking Australians Parents 
 
 
The Estranged Fathers Group is an elite Family Law research unit of the 
 
Organization named “Justice And Government ”[ J**A**G ] and since its  
 
beginning, the activists have linked with Communities across Australia  
 
and especially with the Federal Parliamentarians. The principal Bangla  
 
speaking Australian activist Mr. Jamil Shibli has joined hands with other 
 
parents groups and recently they have met the Attorney-General on the 
 
13 October 2005 at the Federal Parliament and briefed the Minister about 
 
the Bangla speaking & other ethnic Communities feelings & feedbacks.  
 
We ask your support and constructive suggestions to inform the  
 
Australian Federal Government to immediately implement the New  
 
Family Laws in Australia. The estranged fathers are those people 
 
Who became involuntarily alienated from their own Children due  
 
to the manipulations of their estranged partners and also due to the 
 
wrongful assessments / decisions of the Australian Courts. Like the 
 
alienated children, the estranged Fathers also do suffer and in a 
 
minority of cases the mothers also do suffer. 
 
We are protesting against any kind of brutal alienations that make  
 
parents estranged from their own Children. 
 
Dear Bangla speaking parents, please do not be silent, express yourselves ! 
 

Please inspire us, support us, join us. 
 
E-mail us at         jamshi44@hotmail.com 
 
We are here to support you. Thanks. 
 
RIAZ FAROOQI 
EFG, P O BOX 1428, CANBERRA 2606, AUSTRALIA. 
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Jamil Shibli with Philip Ruddock 


